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“I'd like to sell them, but haven’t found a venue yet, and if I don’t
start selling some soon, I'm going to have to build a room to
display them.”

Tupelo tree, which grows in the swampy areas of
Louisiana and is used by artistic woodcarvers. Using a
band saw, they cut out the wood according to the
template.

Then comes the research.

Dr. Gorr will usually contact the bird department at
the Carnegie Museums and request skins to look at.
He takes photographs of the bird from all angles and
uses those as a reference. He has a variety of other
references as well, including cutting birds out of
magazines.

Using acrylic paint, he’ll paint the birds in their
natural colors. “I want the bird to look like it could
jump away if you touch it,” he says.

The birds are generally sitting on a branch that is
attached to a wood base. There are no wall mounts.
Instead, they're made to sit on top of a shelf, table,
bookease, or other display medium.

Dr. Gorr doesn’t work on commission, saying, “I was
a dentist for 39 years and wanted to get away from
demands of the public. I do this for my own
satisfaction.” However, he is looking to sell his birds,
which are currently taking over his home.

“My wife, Jan, thinks T ought to start selling them
because we have no room. We have two curio cabinets
loaded with birds, and they’re all through our dining
room, living room, and family room,” he says.

“I’d like to sell them, but haven’t found a venue yet,
and if T don’t start selling some soon, I'm going to have
to build a room to display them.”

Currently, the only people who see his birds are
house guests.

Interested parties who would like to purchase a bird
can contact Dr. Gorr by either calling him at
(412) 262-5618 or by sending him an e-mail to:
jwgorr@verizon.net.
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